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KANE STATE’S ATTORNEY, SHERIFF ANNOUNCE
INCREASED SECURITY FOR POLITICAL EVENTS

St Charles, IL – We are horrified by the attempted assassination of former President Donald
Trump. Political violence has no place in the United States, and we must all condemn this
abhorrent act. In a democratic society, violence is never the answer. No one should have to risk
their life to run for office, attend a political event, or advocate for a cause.

Our thoughts are with the former president and his family. We extend our deepest condolences to
the family of Corey Comperatore, the brave firefighter who sacrificed his life to protect his loved
ones. We also are praying for a swift recovery for the two individuals who were critically
injured.

To ensure the safety of our community, Kane County law enforcement will have extra patrols at
every political event going forward. We must unite as a nation to denounce violence and promote
a peaceful democratic process.
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